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Extension of the Great River Walk, Nepean Business Park 
 
The Department of Planning and Environment – Crown Lands has reviewed the proposal.  
 
No Crown land/roads/waterways is/are contained within the project footprint, however one Crown 
waterway adjoins the project footprint, to the South. The Nepean River is a Crown waterway. If the 
proposal requires the use of land below the Mean-High Water Mark on this Crown waterway in 
order to implement the Extension of the Great River Walk, Nepean Business Park proposal, land 
owners consent will be needed. 
 
If the proponent requires further information, or has any questions, please contact Lea Weekes-
Randall, Acting Natural Resource Officer in Crown Lands, on 02 8222 4148 or at lea.weekes-
randall@crownland.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Steve Hony 
A/Group Leader Property Management 
T 02 9842 8193 |  E steve.hony@crownland.nsw.gov.au 
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